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I am for LD 867. I would like this bill to pass. The Covid vaccine is too new to 
mandate. It needs more testing and time in order for those who are hesitant to feel 
more comfortable with it. And since it does not stop the spread of Covid as originally 
intended, it lessens the severity in those who choose to receive it, it should therefore 
be each individual’s choice whether or not he or she wants to get it. Also, I saw on the
news tonight that hospitals are now allowing Covid-infected employees to come to 
work because they don’t want to be short staffed. This is one of the most hypocritical 
and absurd things I’ve seen so far with this virus! We can’t allow thousands of 
healthy UNvaccinated workers to keep their jobs when there’s a serious labor 
shortage, but we CAN allow INFECTED vaccinated workers, who can and will 
spread the virus, to go into work?!? I’d say the state of Maine has officially gone mad 
if we’re actually allowing this!


